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January 26, 1999 

Advanced Data Recovery Experts 
2605 Hoover Avenue, Suite F 
National City, CA 91950 

Dear ADS: 

We must thank you immensely for the expedient work that you have done in 
recovering our los’ files. As you may know, another disc recovery company was unable to 
recover our files from our hard drive when our network crashed. We thought that there was 
no hope. You have restored our hope, our files, and many hundreds of hours of manpower 
it would take to restore the lost information. We cannot begin to tell you what your 
company has done for us. Thank you again, and although we hope we never need to use 
your company again, we will highly recommend your company to anyone and everyone who 
needs similar help. 

Very truly yours, 

LAW OFFICES OF GARY L. MARK 

,, ~~- 

Gary L. Mark, Esq. 
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